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Bicycle Parking Stalls: The application was revised to increase the bicycle parking stall 
allocation from 0.5 to 1.0 stalls per unit. This revision reinforces the application’s commitment to 
Transportation Demand Management initiatives, facilitating a transition away from single-
occupancy vehicles by providing ample bicycle parking facilities and housing near public transit. 
 
Live Work Units: Attainable Homes is committed to developing the site to provide affordable 
housing options for Calgarians. A “Live-Work” unit is a unique form of housing where a 
commercial space is directly linked, yet distinct from, a residential area. The purpose is to 
accommodate business owners who both operate a business and reside in the connected 
residential space. Due to this configuration, the official "Live-Work" units cannot be considered a 
form of affordable housing. Furthermore, to accommodate this housing type, the proposed 
development requires additional space and construction materials. This results in increased 
costs for below-market housing developments and reduces available space for additional 
affordable housing units. As such, the construction of official “Live-Work” units will not be 
included in the proposed development.  
 
It is important to note that residents of ground-level units, as outlined in the Land Use 
application, will have direct access at grade. This allows future residents to operate "Home 
Occupation - Class 1" and "Home Based Childcare - Class 1" as of right, as these activities are 
permitted uses in the district. Therefore, the proposed application facilitates home employment 
opportunities without hindering the ability to offer affordable housing. 
 
Decision to not maximize building potential: We believe the proposed building height and 
density are appropriate as they align with the current ARP vision and the existing built form in 
the community. As a non-profit organization specializing in constructing below market housing 
options, Attainable Homes must consider all cost implications. Increasing density and height 
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could incur additional costs and requirements, such as underground parking and additional 
materials. This would significantly hinder Attainable Home’s capacity to provide below-market 
housing on the site.  
 
Desire for the Affordable Housing provision in bylaw: The application was revised to remove 
Multi-Residential Development as a permitted use. This has been replaced with “Affordable 
Housing” as a permitted use with specific development permit requirements.   
 
Desire for greenspace/community space on the site: The application was revised to stipulate 
that the inclusion of Affordable Housing as a permitted use requires future development to 
incorporate publicly accessible private open spaces on site. Furthermore, the development must 
include a connection to the Bow to Bluff Corridor. 
 
Comments relating to Development Permit: Detailed comments such as site design, layout, 
units, and flood mitigation efforts will be considered at the development permit stage and did not 
result in changes to the land use application.  
 

 


